
DATE:		  Wednesday, November 14, 2018

TIME:		  5:30  – 7 p.m. (Brief presentation at 5:45 p.m.) 

LOCATION:	� Senator Hearing Room, Courthouse Square  
555 Court St. NE, Salem

More than 1000 people have provided input on how to make 
our downtown sidewalks more safe, inviting, and beautiful. 
At our April event, we reviewed refined concepts with 
participants. We heard a lot of positive feedback and some 
helpful suggestions for refinement of the concepts. 

Over the summer we met with stakeholders and refined our 
concepts to reflect existing conditions at specific locations. 
On November 14, we will present these refinements for your 
review and feedback before the Urban Renewal Agency 
discusses the plan. 

Light snacks will be provided at the event. Kids are welcome.

If you are interested in a unique and thriving downtown  
and use our downtown sidewalks, join us!

MORE INFORMATION: www.cityofsalem.net/downtown

Join us on November 14 to view and provide your 
feedback on locations and concepts for making 

improvements to downtown sidewalks.

DOWNTOWN SALEM

OPEN HOUSE: STREETSCAPE PLAN UPDATE

Si necesita ayuda para comprender esta información, 
por favor llame 503-588-6178.

SWahrgren@cityofsalem.net

For more information,  
contact Sheri Wahrgren:

503-540-2495




